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Materiel and Procurement Services  

200 Kent Street, Station 9W070  

Ottawa, Ontario   

K1A 0E6 

 

November 07, 2017 

 

Subject:  Invitation to Tender: FP802-170251 

 

Title:  Harbour Dredging – Balsam Bay Manitoba and Calders Dock 

Manitoba 

 

Work site location:  Balsam Bay Manitoba and Calders Dock Manitoba 

 

 

Department of Fisheries and Oceans  

 

Bid Closing Date:  Tuesday November 14, 2017 

Time:    14:00 Hours (2:00 pm) Eastern Standard Time (EST)  

RFP File No:   FP802-170251 

 

ADDENDUM: No. 1 

 

Further to the above mentioned Invitation to Tender documentation previously posted on the 

Government Electronic Tendering Site (GETS), BuyandSell.gc.ca, Addendum (#1) is hereby 

issued. 

 

 

**PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING CHANGES TO THIS SOLICITATION** 

 

1.  Please insert: 

 

Document named “Photos No. 1 and 2” attached. 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

QUESTIONS and ANSWERS 

1. Question from Bidder: 

 

Are there soundings and dredge quantities for the work?  
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 DFO Answer 01: 

 Please see Drawings B-1, B-2, and Specification Section 01 11 05 - Part 1.1.2. 

 

2. Question from Bidder: 

 

Where is the material disposed of? 

 

  DFO Answer 02: 

 Please see Specification Section 35 20 23 – Part 3.2.1 

3. Question from Bidder: 

 

We viewed the jobsites, a question for the Calder's Dock site.  Attached are 2 pictures of 

the road leading into the site ( Picture 1 is facing South toward the Harbour, Picture 2 is 

in the same location facing North),  on the 2nd picture, behind the truck and to the right is 

an existing spoil pile from the last time the harbor was dredged.  Immediately behind the 

pile is a 4' to 5' drop off prior to the tree line.   Can we dump the spoil material from the 

harbor on top of / or behind the existing spoil pile? (as seen in picture #2) 

 

 DFO Answer 03 

The area in the photo and referenced above is not Small Craft Harbours Property.    In 

order to use the proposed location for the spoil pile, Small Craft Harbours would require 

the contractor to obtain approval from applicable authorities, such as a Work Permit from 

Manitoba Conservation, that documents the intention to dispose the material at that 

location. 

All other Terms and Conditions for this requirement remain unchanged. 

 

Tenderers are to acknowledge this Addendum by signing in the space provided below and 

enclosing a copy of this document with their tender submission.  

 

 

Regards 

 

Larry Hotte 

Contracting Specialist  

Material and Procurement Services  
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Laurent.Hotte@dfo-mpo.gc.ca 

Telephone 613-993-2807  

Facsimile 613-991-4545 

 

 

 

 

 

RECEIPT ACKNOWLEDGED  

 

Name of Company___________________________________________  

 

Signature ___________________________________________________ 
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